
 
 

 

Presidential Search Committee 
PresidentSearch@wcupa.edu 

 
To:  West Chester Campus Community 

From: Andrew C. Lehman, Vice President for University Affairs and Chief of Staff 

Re: Presidential Search Website 

 

With the recent launch of the search for the University’s 16th president, our colleagues in University 

Communications and Marketing have developed a website where members of the campus community can 

review relevant information about the search including the search committee’s membership, charge, the 

Office of the Chancellor’s procedure and standard governing the process and all university-wide e-mails 

about the search.  

 

You can navigate to this page from the home page using the navigation bar at the top, through the Council 

of Trustee’s webpage, or by entering the following address into your web browser: 

www.wcupa.edu/president-search 

 

If you have any questions, please let us know by sending an e-mail to presidentsearch@wcupa.edu 
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